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From: Sheryl Bourgeois <cubanemerald@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 1:48 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063 Testimony

My name is Sheryl Bourgeois and I live in the Portland area. I'm writing today to oppose HB 3063. This bill is completely 
unnecessary and a massive government overreach. The government has no business getting in between physician's and 
parent's/patient's. Oregon already has a high vaccination rate. Declaring an emergency over four measles cases, none of 
which involved a school, is ridiculous and very shady. Removing over thirty one thousand children from school is a 
horrible idea! Not only will it have a negative economic impact, but it will create a group of underprivileged young 
people.  Not having a formal education will limit them in life. It's wrong all the way around. I'm ashamed to be an 
Oregonian today. I'm ashamed of my state government too.  


